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Armenia welcomes the delegation of Morocco and thanks for the presentation of the national report. 
Armenia appreciates the steps undertaken to promote gender equality, including the government plan for gender equality   2012-2016, as well as gender-sensitive budgeting measures. We encourage Morocco to continue and further enhance activities directed towards elimination of discrimination against women in law and in practice.
Armenia commends Morocco for the commitment to promote freedom of expression and to protect journalists from attack. In this regard we note the adoption of the new Press Code, under which press-related offences are no longer subject to custodial penalties.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Armenia also notes several reforms in education field, including 2013-2016 plan for the education and vocational training sector, which included important measures to improve the quality of education. We recommend Morocco to take further targeted measures to promote inclusive education for all.
We also recommend Morocco to ratify the Convention on Non-Applicability of Statutory Limitations to War Crimes and Crimes Against Humanity.
Armenia wishes Morocco a successful review. 
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